THE WAY

TOYS AND TUCKER

Our Year 7 and 8 students contributed towards our Anglicare’s annual Toys'n’Tucker
initiative over the past few weeks.

A group of volunteers students helped to package these up for Anglicare to pick up this week.

| was given the opportunity to spend some time today sorting through all the generous toys and
tucker donations provided by the senior students. | then carefully selected items to gift and
package to a teenage girl. | hope this small gesture can bring a little joy this Christmas.

- Mila M
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